
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Date- 30 July 2024                      Circular No.- QCS/2024/109 

Dear Parents 

Warm Greetings! 

This is to inform you as per the directives from the department of Education, due to ongoing Kanwar 

Yatra, the school will conduct online classes on 31st July and 1st August for Grades I-VIII. 

The Online class schedule along with the class link will be shared on the class groups. 

For any kind of further clarification, please feel free to contact front desk at- 9891889900. 

Note:  

• During these days, there won't be any online classes for Kindergarten Section (Pre-Nursery- UKG). 

Holidays for July 31s t- August 4th for Kindergarten students. 

• Also note that school will remain closed on 2nd August on account of Shivratri. 

• August 3, Saturday is a working day for students of Grade I-VIII. School timings: 8.00 am- 12.30 

pm. 

 

 

Regards 

  HOS 

  

Ms.Sandhya Kumaria 

 


